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We look forward to seeing many of you at the 10th Annual Global Fund Finance Symposium in
Miami next week.

Cadwalader is sponsoring the Welcome Reception on Wednesday night, and we hope you can
attend. We are also in Cabana 22 by the Oasis Pool if you get a chance to drop by. Look for a
couple of special issues of Fund Finance Friday from Miami.
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